
I strongly support House Bill 276.  I moved to Strongsville when my dad retired from the military 
in 2012.  I am a 19 year old college sophomore who commutes to college from home on a daily 
basis. I feel safe at my home right now, but I do not think I would feel safe if there was an 
interchange at the end of my road.  We already have issues with speeders, it is hard to see on 
our hilly road, and there are no sidewalks.  My college keeps us updated on the dangers of 
human trafficking in Ohio.  I know that residential interchanges increase the likelihood of this 
terrible crime.  There are many small children as well living on our street who play in their front 
yards.  Please do the right thing and vote to repeal this law that would make my neighborhood 
unsafe. 
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